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Online Safety 
Tuesday 6th February is Safer Internet Day, which is 
the UK’s biggest celebration of online safety. To 
prepare our children for some of the online safety 
activities going on in school next week, our Talk 
Assemblies this week focussed upon the differences 
between being online and offline. All children 
identified the uses of being online and the advantages 
the internet can bring to our lives. We also discussed 
the importance of being offline, including the benefits 
of socialising with people. We all agreed on some 
important rules for keeping safe online, including the 
need to report to a trusted adult if online behaviour 
makes you feel upset, confused or worried.  

School Council Meeting
The school council had a productive meeting on Wednesday. Each member of 
the council took turns to go around the table to share the results of their 
library surveys. As a whole school, findings tell us that children at Rivelin
would like to see more neutral tone seating and soft furnishings that encourage 
children to sit together to share books. They also found that children want 
more books based on travel and tourism, as well as a desire for comics, 
adventure and horror books! The school council will meet again next week to 
find suitable resources based on their available budget. Of course, any further 
funds raised will add to the budget, so please buy a cake at the upcoming 
Valentines PTA Bake Sale next Friday 9th!

Porridge in Reception
FS2 have been learning the story of 
Goldilocks and the three bears and 
today made porridge - which was 
just right!
The children have been practising 
telling the whole story with actions. I 
have a planned visit to watch their 
performance next week!

Upcoming Africa Study in Y2
Have you or you family ever lived in Africa or visited Africa? Would you be willing to 
come into school and talk to our Year 2s about living in Kenya  or other African countries? 
In the Summer term our Year 2 classes will be learning more about the amazing continent 
of Africa. We would absolutely love it if we could have visitors to speak at first hand about 
this amazing continent. Please email enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk and mark for the 
attention of Mrs Leggatt.


